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From: Kris Snowman-Shelley <ksnowmanshelley@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2017 10:56 AM
To: PUC - Executive.Director
Subject: DG 17-068 Liberty Utilities Keene-Petition for Declaratory Ruling

Deborah Howland Executive Director and Secretary New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
2 1 S . Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

September 25, 2017

Dear Ms. Howland,

I am respectfully asking that the PUC deny Liberty Utilities’ petition for a Declaratory Ruling on their franchise
request for Keene, NH without a public hearing.

As previously stated, the city of Keene is working diligently to promote sustainability and environmental
awareness. Initiatives towards strategies to reduce greenhouse gas emissions and more renewable energy
choices for it’s local residents and businesses has been in the forefront and of great concern.

A public hearing should not be denied! Having grown up in Keene, please honor all ofthe valuable work that
the city has done and respectfully allow the residents and businesses of Keene to have an important voice in
what will make our city a safe and healthy place to live.

Sincerely,

Kristen Snowman-Shelley
Walpole, NH
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